
Autumn Term 2022 

 

Welcome to your first year of school! 

 

We are very excited to get inside our new class and explore all the wonderful games and activi-
ties.  I have really enjoyed meeting all the students on home visits this week and I am looking for-
ward to seeing you all in your lovely uniforms!   Ms. MacLean 

 

 

 

We will soon send home a tapestry letter for 

you to give us permission to use tapestry to 

record your child’s learning.  We will also 

send out the log in instructions.        

You can then check in daily to see all the 

exciting learning that has taken place each 

day.  Your child will love it if you look 

through and talk about what they are learn-

ing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school values are to show respect, be ready 

to learn and to be safe.  Each day we will show 

we know these values and will be awarded a star 

for our best efforts! 

Things to remember: 

 Named water bottles 

 Contact books  

 PE kits  on Tuesdays—please pack 

your PE kit and we will change into it 

at school 

 

Home Learning 

 

Your new home diary will be sent home soon.  

We will add a list of homework ideas for you to 

try at home with your child each week. 

 

Please always look for ways to teach children 

counting and notice writing around them.     

 

Looking at and reading books together is so  

important and builds a great general knowledge 

and vocabulary. 

Important Date: 

Wednesday the 21st of September will be a 

very exciting day as we will begin our first 

full day from 9:00am—3:15pm with a full 

class of 30 students! 


